Inspection Services
Michael J. Nugent
Manager

July 20, 2000

Gordon D & Ruth G. Simonds
104 West St.

Portland, ME 04102

RE: 52 Bramhdl $t.
CBL: 054 D003

Dear Property Owner

CITY OF PORTLAND

Department of Urban Devel opment
Joseph E. Gray, Jr.
Director

An evaluation of our Housing records for your property at the above location reveaed that a housing
reinspection is due from a 5/12/1998 Housing letter of violation . Thisinspection will occur during the week of

July 239 to 28", 2000.

| will arrange amutually convenient time with you.

Sincerely,

Jon Reed
Code Enforcement Officer

389 Congress St Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874 -8700 FAX 874-8716 TTY 874-8936



